
Now in its eighth year, City Nature Challenge is an annual 
competition to see who can make the most observations in 
nature while engaging the most people. More importantly, 
it provides an important global snapshot of local 
biodiversity. Last year, 445 cities in 47 countries made 1.7 
million observations, documenting more than 50,100 
species!

The Maritime Aquarium is hosting Fairfield & Westchester 
Counties’ team for City Nature Challenge 2023 and we’d 

love for your organization to be involved, both before and 
during the four-day observation weekend April 28-May 1. 

• Spread the word! Let your guests, staff and volunteers
know and encourage them to make observations.
• Offer a training session on how to use the reporting
app/website, iNaturalist.

• Host events, such as a guided walk
or your own bioblitz, to encourage
observations.

Learn more by contacting Bridget Cervero at 

bcervero@maritimeaquarium.org

APRIL 28 - MAY 1, 2023
• Everyone can do it everywhere.

• All you need is a cell phone or camera
and the iNaturalist app.

• Find wildlife. Take a photo. Share!

Be Part of a Global Bioblitz!
Join The Maritime 
Aquarium this 
spring in one of the 
planet’s biggest 
annual bioblitzes. 
Let’s get Fairfield
and Westchester 
counties on the map! 




